## Linda M. Finucane

From: David A. Olson

**Sent:** Wednesday, October 01, 2014 9:03 AM

To: aldermen

**Cc:** Linda M. Finucane

**Subject:** FW: La Grange Street Project for 80 units

From: Mazzarella, Jane [mailto:jmazzarella@hbs.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 6:47 PM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: La Grange Street Project for 80 units

Dear Mr. Olson,

I am writing to let you now I oppose the new proposed development on La Grange Street for 80 new units. I live right near there, although over the town line in the Chestnut Village condos. La Grange is an already very busy street, especially during peak rush hour times. Adding those new units would make the congestion even worse. In the mornings it often back up from the traffic circle, up over the edge of the top of the hill to about the point of the new proposed site.

I also object from a conservation standpoint. One of the nice things about the area is the wooded sections. Wildlife in that area already are forced into smaller areas. We have deer and coyotes which would be displaced even more. I fear they would become more of a nuisance looking for food in a more limited area. I'm sure there are many other animals that would lose their homes. That would be unfortunate.

Please pass my note onto the Alderman working on this project.

Sincerely,
Jane Mazzarella
40 Westgate Rd # 3
Chestnut Hill MA 02467
617-327-0437